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The publisher regrets that an error was made in Figure 1 of the article titled Demystifying Lactate in the
Emergency Department, published in the February 2020 issue. In the upper right corner of the figure, the
arrow should be flipped, pointing from “NADþ” to “NADH, Hþ.” This has been corrected online.
The publisher would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused.
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